
Wednesday, May 28, 2025 

Greetings Cornerstone Christian School Families,

The Hawthorne Christian Academy community shares in your sadness related to the closing of 
Cornerstone Christian School after many years of serving Christian families and discipling children in 
their walk with Christ. Our prayers are with you as you discern the next steps for your families through 
this unexpected season of transition.

At HCA, we truly believe in the value of Christian education and the importance of providing quality 
instruction through a Biblical worldview. In an effort to support your commitment to a Christ-centered 
education, HCA would like to offer a tuition discount to all qualifying families who are currently enrolled 
at Cornerstone Christian School. This fall, tuition for students transferring from Cornerstone will be 
$9,300. This rate (plus standard fees and an annual percentage increase consistent with HCA’s tuition 
rates) will be in effect for the first three (3) years of HCA enrollment or until a student reaches High 
School, at which point students will be eligible for HCA’s Tuition Aid and Multi-Child Discount programs. 

Although we understand that a school transfer may not have been in your plan for next year, we are 
certain that the Lord has great things in store for your family at HCA through our nurturing, Christ-
centered environment, quality academics, and exciting athletics, music, and art offerings. To learn more 
about HCA, to schedule a tour, and/or to begin the application process, contact Mrs. Tina Tatum at tina.
tatum@hca.org or (973) 423-3331 x206. We look forward to the opportunity to partner with you as a part 
of the HCA Family! May the Lord bless you with grace and peace as you trust in His sovereign plan. 

Trusting Him,

Todd R. Mitchell        	 Tina Tatum
Head of School		  Director of Enrollment
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